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BEK Youth Friday nights 

 

  

 

Worker Newsletter 

The last four Fridays have been 
great fun. We are currently 
looking at and learning about the 
story of Jesus so that we can lead 
into Easter. We first looked at who 
Jesus is, then we looked at what 
Jesus did. Over the next few 
weeks we will look at what Jesus 
means for us and why did Jesus 
have to die.  

We have had a good turnout 
from both Burntisland and 
Kinghorn Parishes. We would love 
to see more P6 and P7 children 
joining us. So far the numbers are 
looking good and have increased 
each week. All those who have 
attended have returned the 
following week.  

Please feel free to join us every 
Friday from 18:00 – 20:00.  

 

 

Rugby 

BEK Churches ● March, Issue 4 ●   
 
 

 

I  have been given permission to 
run a rugby programme in 
Burntisland Primary. These will take 
place during school during their 
block sessions on a Tuesday and 
a Thursday for three weeks and if 
the school is happy with that, they 
will include younger ages to the 
programme. 
 
Kirkcaldy rugby club has been 
going well. I t has been great 
getting to know the players and 
their families a bit better. I t is a 
great feeling when one steps into 
Balwearie High School and some 
of the boys from the rugby club 
come to greet me. These sessions 
have really been beneficial 
where relationship building and 
connections are concerned.    
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

       
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

People are starting to get to know 
my name and me for who I  am 
and this is a huge asset for the 
church and building our BEK 
community. The after school rugby 
programme at Kinghorn Primary 
School is going really well. We are 
averaging three to seven kids a 
week.  
 
SU Group 
I  have started an SU group in 
Kinghorn Primary. This is going well 
and seems to be gaining 
momentum. Once the kids 
experience the group they seem to 
enjoy it so I  am hoping that 
numbers will pick up here by word 
of mouth.  
 
Community building 
I  have visited and met some of the 
families at Kinghorn toddlers group 
and hope to do the same at the 
Burntisland group soon in order to 
build relationships with families of 
all ages.  
 
I  have also been connecting with 
parents and grandparents at the 
Drift in, Cornerstone Café as well as 
at Café Church.  
 
On Saturday 18 March, I  attended 
the Burntisland Community event 
and had my own table set up 
ready to advertise the BEK Youth 
Group and further to assist in 
connecting with people from our 
community. I t was well attended 
and had many fruitful 
conversations.  
 
I  have also had the priv ilege of 
attending the community breakfast 
meetings with members from all 
different fields within the 
community. This has been a great 
networking opportunity. 
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I  am excited to continue expanding 
my knowledge through attending 
the Walk through the Bible training.  
 
For those wanting to see me in 
person feel free to get hold of me. I  
have a rota to participate regularly 
in all age talks and children’s 
activ ities at all three churches. It is 
through these opportunities as well 
as those like Chilled Church where I  
get to meet young people and 
families in all three venues. I am 
looking forward to participating in 
the Kinghorn Primary School Easter 
serv ice and Kinghorn Gala services. 
 
During the teacher strikes, I  held a 
drop - in day for secondary school 
pupils in order to enquire which days 
they too would like to meet. I  am 
looking at starting a group and 
activ ities for them in the near future.  
 
Commissioning Service 
What a priv ilege and honour it was 
to be commissioned on Sunday. I t 
was even more special to have my 
old FOV convenor, Nigel Chikanya, 
leading the serv ice. Thank you to 
everyone who attended the service. 
I  pray you were as blessed as I  was. I  
appreciate everyone’s prayers and 
contributions both big and small.   


